
Year 5/6:  95.8% Below 

Year 3/4: 99.7% 
Fantastic! 

Year 1/2: 96.5%   

Reception: 96.5% 

 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      
97.6% Well done 

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

95.7% Below 

 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 
negatively on your child’s 
potential and life chances. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…..  

What an amazing week we have had!! If you were fortunate enough to have 
attended one (or more) of our Christmas performances, we are sure that you will 
agree - the children were absolute stars. Retelling the story of the 1914  truce and 
singing in German was quite a challenge—but the children rose to it ;there are 
definitely some future actors amongst our KS2 pupils.  

The magic of the Nativity ‘Whoops A Daisy Angel’ was captured to 
perfection by our youngest children who also did us proud. Baby Jesus 
was welcomed into the world in a truly memorable fashion- we hope you 
took many precious photographs.   

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

For the second year running, over one hundred children, staff and visitors were 
served Christmas dinner simultaneously. Everyone  wore their Christmas attire with 
pride and plenty of bad jokes were told! The atmosphere was incredible and the 
food was even more so. Many thanks to all the kitchen staff and other adults who 
worked as a team to make this happen. 

 

Xmas Fayre  - Monday 16th December 2-4pm 

Do you dread the drive to town? Hate crowds? Not got time to spend in a queue in a 
certain store? Our fayre may be the answer to all your problems! Come on up to 
have a look at what we have to offer! As well as Santa’s grotto, bouncy castle, face 
painting, hot dogs, refreshments, tombola and raffle stalls each year group has 
been working tirelessly to make their own bespoke crafts to sell. at affordable 
prices. You wont find gifts like this on the internet! All proceeds will go to 
subsidise any future trips. We hope to see you there.  

 

Christmas holidays:  Last day of term Fri.  20th 
December, returning to school Monday 6th Janu-
ary 2020  

Xmas Carol service/Christingle—Fri 20th Decem-
ber—Please join us in school at 1pm. All families 
welcome. Children can go home at 1.45pm if they 
wish.  

Class Parties  

The Xmas parties are next week. Please sign up to 
the food lists in the cloakroom. KS2 is Thursday 
19th December. KS1 is Wednesday afternoon and 
2 Year olds, Nursery and Reception is Thursday 
morning. Please note afternoon Nursery will be 
closed on Thursday afternoon as they will at-
tend the morning session instead for their party.  

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For Braveness 

 

Heidi P —Mrs Jones 

Olivia G — Miss Stonehouse 

Mia R - Mrs Crame 

Harley W —Mr Fairbridge 

 Lennon B -Mrs Norris  

 

 

Friday 13th December 2019 


